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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 6:07 PM
To: rocklandcode@rocklandmaine.gov; clerk@rocklandmaine.gov
Subject: NRPA Application #L-20386-4P-P-N - SHM Rockland, LLC - DEP deadline for public 

comments
Attachments: Plan Set revised 10-2021.pdf

Sent via electronic mail only 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
This is to notify you that the Department of Environmental Protection has extended the deadline for public comments 
on application #L-20386-4P-P-N to 5:00 pm on November 4, 2021.  The Department is currently reviewing the 
application under Maine’s Natural Resources Protection Act (NRPA).  The Department accepted the application as 
complete for processing on July 26, 2021.  The statutory deadline for the Department to reach a final decision on the 
application is November 23, 2021.   
 
Comments may be submitted directly to me at jami.macneil@maine.gov.  If you have already submitted comments in 
writing to me, your comments have been entered into the Department’s record.   
 
A copy of the latest revised plans for the project are attached to this e-mail.  The revised plans reflect minor changes to a 
gangway ramp, which would result in a reduced number of pilings and shading impact within the coastal wetland.   
 
This notice is being sent to the Rockland City office as well as bcc to all individuals who have previously contacted the 
Department expressing interest in the application.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 


